
From: Susan
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Buffalo River Watershed and Big Creek
Date: Wednesday, August 15, 2018 5:52:28 PM

Greetings,

Please consider a higher priority for the Buffalo River and its tributaries/watersheds.

Please act to protect this national treasure by “throwing the breaker” on continued degradation.

Thank you,
Susan Fields
3513 NC 8125
Jasper, AR 72641
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